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July 11, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Presidents of Institutions 
 
Dear Presidents: 
 
Re: Summer Academies Program 
 
The 2013 Summer Academies Request for Proposal (RFP) is now available through the Oklahoma State 
Regents for Higher Educations’ website at http://okhighered.org/grant-opps/osrhe-grants.shtml#sa.   

 

Please share this letter with interested faculty and staff at your institution.  Closing date for 2013 
proposals is September 25, 2012.  Questions regarding the RFP should be directed to either Dr. Cindy 
Brown, Director of Student Preparation, Ms. Valarie Autry, Staff Assistant for Student Preparation, at 
(405) 225-9320, or summeracademies@osrhe.edu. 
 
A video-conference including a brief presentation followed by a question and answer session relating to 
proposals will be held on Thursday, August 9, 2012, in the Regents’ Conference Room (2nd floor at 655 
Research Parkway) at 2:00 p.m.   To register for the conference, email summeracademies@osrhe.edu 
indicating whether you will be attending via videoconference or in person.  Information for accessing the 
videoconference will be sent upon receipt of your videoconference registration. 

 
Additionally, we have a list serve that will be used to answer questions related to the RFP.  Please 
encourage interested faculty to subscribe at http://lists.onenet.net - Name of list serve:  SA-RFP. 
 
We look forward to receiving many high quality proposals and continuing the excellence that has 
characterized the Summer Academies Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Glen D. Johnson 
Chancellor 
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